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June 14, 2021 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

To ensure that the Court has all of the relevant information needed to make a decision to 
keep everyone safe despite their vaccination status, we are currently waiting for CAL OSHA 
to make a decision on their proposed face covering and social distance guideline issued on 
June 11th:  https://www.dir.ca.gov/oshsb/documents/Jun172021-COVID-19-Prevention-
Emergency-txtcourtesy-Readoption.pdf  CAL OSHA will vote on their proposed guidelines 
on June 17th.  If the proposed guidelines are approved, they will become effective on June 
28th.  We are also aware that Governor Newsom may issue an executive order this week. 
 
The approval of the CAL OSHA guidelines will allow the Court to more fully open up with 
changes to our operations, as well as face covering and social distancing requirements with 
the hope to provide clear guidance to members of the public in navigating the courthouse 
space.  Until then, the current social distancing and face mask guidelines while at the 
courthouse will remain in effect pursuant to the Court’s Order issued on June 1, 2020:  
http://marincourt.org/data/hpnews/316.pdf  Please continue to wear your face 
covering and keep the proper social distance while at the courthouse until further 
notice. 
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